
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Connecticut Parks Association 
 
Do you want to get your business out in front of park professionals?  
At this time the Connecticut Parks Association is seeking vendors to 
sponsor the CT Parks website.  A website sponsor will have their 
company logo proudly and prominently featured on the home page of 
our association website www.ctparks.org.  Sponsorship rates are 
$800.00; all proceeds will be going to support the Dennis Malone 
Scholarship.  This scholarship provides financial support to individuals 
attending college pursuing a career in park management, forestry, 
horticulture, agronomy, or a closely related field.    

   

If you are interested in becoming a Website Sponsor, please contact 
Mark Lombardo via e-mail at: 
  
mlombardo@waterburyct.org.  

   

The Connecticut Parks Association Board thanks you in advance for 
your generous support of our association and its mission.  

   

Respectfully,    

      

Mark Lombardo 

Incoming President  

Connecticut Parks Association 

http://www.ctparks.org/
mailto:mlombardo@waterburyct.org

